OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, KEONJHAR

NOTICE No. 472 /pt. 14-03-20

As per letter No. SDTE-ITI-MISC-0001-2019-1605/SDTE dt. 13.03.20 of Addl. Secretary to Govt., SD&TE Deptt. & letter No. BPUT/Estt-VI/377/20/342 dated 13.03.20 of Registrar, BPUT, Odisha, this is for information of all the students, faculty and staffs that the Institution will remain closed upto 31.03.2020 in order to prevent spread of corona virus (COVID-19). Non-essential official gatherings such as seminars, workshops, conferences have been cancelled.

However, The examinations and evaluations works will be going on as per schedule. The Hostels shall remain opened during the said period and the faculties and staff of the institute shall attend the office on all working days.

Principal Government College of Engineering, Keonjhar

Memo No. 473 /Dt. 14-03-20

Copy to Institution Notice Board/ Hostel Notice Boards (Boys/Ladies)/College website/All HODs/PICs/ Hostel Superintendents for information and necessary action.

Principal \
Government College of Engineering,
Keonjhar